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February 21, 2018



Clarification II

Grand Valley State University (GVSU) has issued the following clarification to bid #218-37 – Red Hat Enterprise Licenses, Maintenance and Support for our IT Department:

Please reference attachment for a copy of GVSU’s Red Hat Site Subscription FTE form.

GVSU is requesting resubmission of your proposal based on the updated FTE documentation. Proposal due Monday, February 26, 2018 by 10:00 AM.


Thank you for your participation,


Valerie Rhodes-Sorrelle, C.P.M.
Sr. Strategic Sourcing Specialist
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